MEMO

Our Reference: CM023/13

12 September 2013

TO: All Clubs
Ce: GBJRL Management Committee Members & Zone Advocates
FROM: Shane Mc Nally

RE: GRAND FINAL — RESTRICTED ENTRY TO THE FIELD OF PLAY

All clubs must ensure the following directive is adhered to at all GBJRL Grand Final Matches commencing this
weekend and for the following weekend at Albert Bishop Park.

No spectator/supporter is allowed to enter the field of play at any time, this includes at the completion of
games.

Each host club will have a designated area to conduct the Grand Final medallion and trophy presentations.
People are directed to remain behind the perimeter fence and proceed to that presentation area
immediately at fulltime.

Anyone entering the field of play will be directed to leave by the Duty Officials. Please at all times follow
the directions of the Duty Officials.

Please make the team management of any of your teams competing in the Grand Final matches aware of
this directive and the requirement for them to inform the team’s supporters.

The GBJRL thanks you for your support with this and wishes every team competing in Grand Finals an injury
free match.

Shane Mc Nally
Operations Manager
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